
 
 

Dec 1, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Price Increase Announcement 
 

To our Valued Customers: 
 

ClarkDietrich and CertainTeed Gypsum have both announced price increases to their respective 
corners and trims product.  
 
Therefore, Grabber is announcing the following increases for related products effective January 4th, 
2021. 

• No-Coat Corners and Trims 7% 

• No-Coat Pro Machine  14%  

• Strait-Flex Corners and Trims (with exception of Wet-Stick and Wet-Flex) 8% 

• Strait-Flex Wet-Stick and Wet-Flex                           10% 

 
New price sheets reflecting this increase will be available by December 15th, 2020. If you have any 
questions, please contact your local Sales Representative. 

 

Thank you for your continued business and support of Grabber. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mike Toole 
Vice President of Sales 
mtoole@grabberpro.com 

 
 

AREA: All US Shipments 
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